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Impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic have continued to cause economic dislocation in the North Central
Florida Economic Development District during the October 1, 2020 - September 30, 2021 reporting
period. During the period, the District continued the development of a COVID-19 pandemic economic
recovery plan to be incorporated in to the 2018-2022 North Central Florida Comprehensive Economic
Development Strategy. In addition, the District has continued to implement the adopted goals of the

Strategy.
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